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From: Rosie Fidler   
Sent: 27 September 2017 20:10 
To: Planning Policy Internet 
Subject: Bus station re-developement 

To whom it may concern, I object grately along with the majority of Gosport people against the plans you have 
proposed regarding the Bus station, any body in their right mind would not inflict such a blot on the landscape 
in such a lovely area, what on earth is wrong with you people are you blind and stupid?, leave the Falkland 
gardens alone and create something that fits into the area we live in, your time and brain cells could be put to 
better use redeveloping the town centre to attract more people to the area and like everyone says the A32 is a 
dreadful road, that really does need investment its constant gridlock!!. 
Rosie Fidler. 
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